
The Philadelphia Courts 

First Judicial District of Pennsylvania 

  
  
Date: May 31st, 2020 
  
All First Judicial District courts and offices will be CLOSED on Monday June 
1st, 2020 
 
Philadelphia, PA -- In accordance with the City's decision to close all municipal 

offices in order to ensure first responders have full access to all parts of the city, the 

FJD's Administrative Governing Board has announced that all courts and offices of 

the First Judicial District of Pennsylvania will be CLOSED --- Monday, June 1st, 

2020.  Employees should NOT report to work.  Jurors, as previously notified, 

should NOT be reporting for service. 

  
Arraignment Court, Bail Acceptance, and Emergency Protection from Abuse 
services WILL remain operational.  
  
Electronic filing WILL also remain available. 
  
Emergency filings, including election emergencies, may be filed 
electronically OR in the basement of the Stout Center for Criminal Justice.   
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